
 

Forrestal Family Newsletter 
Week of May 19, 2024 

Kinder & 3rd Grade Celebrations next week Wednesday 
Time to Register (required for all returning students) 
ABC Countdown continues 

What a week! We had so much to celebrate and appreciate together. Thanks to 
everyone who helped us recognize and celebrate the hard work of the year! 

 

 



Next year class lists are being finalized. Are you returning? If 

you are and you haven’t registered in School Mint, you have 

two weeks to complete. Help is available by appointment on 

Thursdays from 3:00-5:00pm.   

 

ABC Countdown 
 
ABC Countdown will continue to the last day of school with fun spirit days.  Please see the 
days below and help your child participate in this community building activity. 
 



 
On Thursday students will visit the grade level and classrooms for next year!  3rd 

graders are taking a field trip to AJK.  On Friday all students will take a walk 

around the park behind Forrestal.  If you do not want your student to 

participate, please let the teacher know.   

 

NEW Designs in Spiritwear Store Open 

We’re ready for next school year! 

https://www.forrestalspiritwear.com/ 
 

https://www.forrestalspiritwear.com/




 

 



 

Breakfast and lunch are free to all students. Snacks are arranged by the classroom 

teacher. Please send a filled water bottle with your child each and every day as 

water fountains are not available at Forrestal. 

 
Any changes to dismissal must be done by calling the office before 2:00pm (1:00 on 
Wednesday) on the day of change. 
 

This week’s upcoming 
events 

  

 Wednesday, May 22 Early Dismissal Day 
starting at 1:35pm 

   

 
Need help? Click HERE to provide immediate feedback or share concerns to Mrs. 

Kranz at Forrestal.  Help us improve! 

Be the solution! 

 

https://forms.gle/7XtsVKvmkw39WtBh7

